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August 18, 2009

PA Independent Regulatory Review Commission
333 Market St.

14™ Floor

Harrisburg, PA 17101

Dear Sir or Madam,

1 am writing to request that the public comment period for the new dairy sanitation regulations be
extended to 90 days, beginning August 1, 2009. | am not a dairy farmer, but | cross state lines and put a
lot of time and effort in to getting the dairy products | want for my family here in Delaware. Please give
these hardworking farmers sufficient time to read, consider and formulate a response to the
regulations. They alone know the best methods for ensuring safety and success for dairy farms, farmers,
and consumers.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Karen Igou "’(9»% %(—



